
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

What a beautiful week it has been, I do hope everyone has managed to enjoy 

the beautiful sunshine. This week I would like everyone to think positive and 

look to the future. 

                                                   

You are doing AMAZING! 

Please take care of each other.      

Try to think of 1 thing every day that 

you are thankful for. Today I am 

thankful that I know each and every 

one of you. 

See you soon! Mrs Ashworth xx 

 


